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Next  Chapter  Meeting :  

 

Wednesday  May 24 , 2017  -  6: 0 0pm  
 
 

 
Round  Table  Pizza  

4002  A Street  SE 

Auburn,  WA  

 
 

 

 

Be sure  to  check  out  our  website:   http://www.saveourfish.org/  

For a complete list of Board Members, please visit the website:  
http://saveourfish.org/board  

Newsletter editor: Dayle Conrad  

 

Speaker ï Ed Chin, All About Adventure Excursions  

Ed is an Oregon native and grew up in Gresham, Oregon.  His father introduced Ed to the outdoors -- fishing 

and hunting. He started fishing around the age of 4 and has been fishing ever since. He fishes for all finned 

species both freshwater and saltwater game fish.  

 

http://www.saveourfish.org/
http://saveourfish.org/board


Ed started competitive bass fishing about 20 years ago, fishing events across the country.  He has many fishing 

experiences covering locations on the West Coast, Midwest, Southern US, Hawaii,  Bahamas, Mexico, and in 

even in China.   

 

He is also a big community supporter and currently supports many charities as well as also being a pro staff 

member for many companies.   His hobbies include fishing, hunting, cooking, scuba diving, building car 

stereos, strength training and cycling.  

 

You are in for a real treat this month with Ed as our speaker! 

 

 

Up and Coming Activities:  
 

May 

24 ï General Club Meeting 
Ed Chin,  All About Adventure Excursions 

 

June 

3 ï Hooked on Fishing 

Kids Fishing Derby 
Federal Way 

14 ï Board meeting 

23 to 25 ï Columbia River Club Outing 

28 ï General Club Meeting 
Officer Olson, WDFW 

 

August  

23 ï Steak and Corn Feed 

 

September 

Carbon River clean up 

 

October 

Mike Woods Memorial outing 

 
 

  

  

       Presidentôs Message --  Carl Carver  

As Iôm writing this message it looks like the weather is taking a turn for the better. The forecast calls for several 

sunny days ahead which means all the fair weather fishermen/women can get out there and wet a line with 

family and or a friend(s).  Maybe it is taking a youth to one of our upcoming kids derbies in Algona or Federal 

Way(see the details further on in the newsletter).  What a great way to give back by taking the time out to 

introduce a child to their first fishing experience or to let them re-live the thrill and excitement of that tug and 

fight of the big one. We always need lots of volunteers for the Federal Way derby to help the kids fish. There is 

nothing more rewarding than seeing a childôs face as they enjoy this special time in their lives.  

Thanks Rob Larsen for educating us last month on the Columbia River Steelhead fishery as well as the 

Columbia River Fall Chinook fishery. Rob always has that extra little tid bit of information that makes the 

difference in being more successful on the water. 

 

This monthôs speaker Ed Chin is another great speaker and experienced walleye and bass fisherman on the 

Columbia River (see speaker write-up). Speakers like Ed come a long distance and sacrifice their precious time 



to share their knowledge and answer your questions regarding this special fishery. Please join us at this monthôs 

general meeting to meet Ed, get the latest fishing reports from members, learn about the great things our chapter 

is doing for our fisheries, our upcoming chapter events and participate in our raffle(see the details further on in 

the newsletter. 

 

As many of you know I truly appreciate the work the board and memberôs do behind the scenes to support our 

chapter and our fisheries. I thought I would share the note below that was sent to member Frank Urabeck from 

Mami Hara, CEO and director of Seattle Public Utilities. SPU runs the Cedar River sockeye hatchery at 

Lansburg and the seasonal broodstock collection facility at Renton. Frank served on two of SPUôs advisory 

committees comprised of local government, state & federal agency, tribal representatives, U of W professors 

and select citizens for 16 years before resigning this year for personal reasons.  
 
ά5ŜŀǊ CǊŀƴƪ 
 TƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǾŜǊȅ ƳǳŎƘ ŦƻǊ CǊŀƴƪ IŀǿΩǎ ōƻƻƪ ά²ŀǎƘƛƴƎǘƻƴΩǎ {ǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ YƛƴƎǎέ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ǘƻ 
{t¦ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƎƛƻƴΦ LΩƳ ǎƻǊǊȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ƻƴƭȅ ƘŀŘ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ƻƴŎŜ ŀǎ L ƘŀǾŜ ƘŜŀǊŘ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ 
about you and your contribution to our Cedar River work.  
  
Please always feel invited to give us your advice and to visit SPU. 
  
My very best and happy fishing. 
aŀƳƛέ   

 
Cudos to Frank for all his hard work and dedication to this activity and all the other great work heôs done and 

continues to do for our fisheries and our chapter. 

 

As I've written in several President's Messages and talked about at our general meetings, together/united we can 

and are making a difference in our fisheries by participating actively in our chapter and weighing in and 

supporting when called upon. Many of our key leaders in the fishing community have made it clear that 2017 is 

the year to make our stand with the Feds, state, tribes, and WDFW for what we know is right for conservation 

as well as fair/equitable to sportsmen/women regarding our fisheries. I hope to see you get involved or up your 

involvement going forward. I look forward to seeing and talking with you at one or more of our meetings this 

year.  

Sincerely,  

Carl Carver  

 

Ken Kumasawa Memorial Youth Camp    

The Save Our Fish Auburn Chapter's Ken Kumasawa Memorial 

Youth Camp Award Selection Committee and Board of Directors 

have selected and approved three youth (two girls and one boy) 

for this year's award. We are in the process of notifying the 

award winners and continuing with the remainder of the process 

of registering, etc. The names of the winners and more 

information will be provided in next month's newsletter.  

 

The selection committee, our board of directors, chapter 

members and family are proud to honor Ken in this way. He 

loved helping the youth at the Federal Way Kid's Derby and 



participating in many other fisheries groups and activities to improve our fisheries. Ken is missed by us all as he 

was a true friend and fellow fisherman. 

 
 

Auburn Kids Derby --  recap       
 

This yearôs Auburn Kids derby was awesome for the 200 plus kids who attended. We saw limits for many and 

overall one of the best catch days in recent memory. We were kept very busy at the cleaning station with myself 

(Greg Hindman), Bob Porn, Norm Moberg and Matt Anderson. A big Thank You to all who participated and 

help put this on. A special Thanks to Don Payne for all his behind the scene work from getting the cityôs 

donation for the fish to the jigs tying and managing the all various groups we need to communicate with to 

make a successful event.   

 

We would also like to recognize Jordan Paladyôs family for making a $100.00 donation at the derby bringing 

our total for the event to almost $270.00!  J  

 

Don Payne with state  

as they put fish in pond 






